
From: Schabel, Ellie
To:
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, June 16, 2022 4:20:43 PM

Hello,
 
This email is in response to your public records request to visit the Attorney General’s Office on

Monday, June 20th. We would love to have you and will be available to let you into the office at or

around 8:30am the morning of June 20th. Please respond to this email if this date and time works for
you.
 
Thank you,
 
Ellie Schabel
 
 




